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Open House on Proposed Portsmouth Code Updates on July 17th 
 

 PORTSMOUTH, NH – During a retreat on June 3, 2017, the City Council previewed proposed 

City code updates with City staff. On Monday, July 17th, from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. in City Hall’s Conference 

Room A, the Fire, Inspections and Health Departments will be hosting an educational open house for the 

public to learn about these potential code changes. The goal of this session is to receive input from interested 

community members prior to drafting ordinance changes to present to the City Council over the next few 

months.  

 For more information prior to this meeting, the public can view the June retreat presentation, Part 

1, on the City’s YouTube Channel, www.youtube.com/CityofPortsmouth, and access the PowerPoint 

presentation on the City’s calendar at www.cityofportsmouth.com.   
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